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REMINDERS —  SAVE THE DATE(s): 
 

1. Byberry Friends’ Trustee Mtg / February 5th @ 10AM 
2. Abington Quarterly Mtg / February 6th—Time TBD 

 

Both meetings will be in Zoom, and all requisite  
documents will be on the website (log-in required).  

Have you seen 

our progress? 

 

Just another month or 

so, and the  

construction 

will be finished…  

our addition will be  

completed. 

The First Query: 

Meeting for Worship 

The Meeting: 
a. Are our meetings for worship held in stilled,  
 expectant waiting upon God? 
b. As we worship in the living silence, are we drawn 
 together by the power of God in our midst? 
 Do we experience a deep reverence for the  
 integrity of creation? 
c. How does our worship nurture all worshipers, 
 creating a deeper sense of community? 
d. How does our meeting encourage vocal ministry  
 that spiritually nurtures the worshiping communi
 ty? 
 

Personally: 
e. Do I faithfully attend meeting with heart and  
 mind prepared for worship, clear of  any pre-
 determination to speak or not to speak, expecting 
 that worship will be a source of strength and  
 guidance? 
f. Does worship deepen my relationship with God, 
 increase my faithfulness and refresh and renew 
 my daily life, both inwardly and in my relation-
 ships with other persons and with all of creation?   
g. Does worship enhance my capacity for attentive, 
 non-judgmental listening to others? 
h. How does participation in meeting for worship 
 contribute to my life-long spiritual journey? 

Birthday Wishes to Friends: 

Janet  (Jan 19) 

 &  

David W (Jan 21) 

Reminder: We continue to meet in Zoom on Tues @7PM, and Sun @ 10AM for M4W. 
Email us at ByberryQuakers@gmail.com for the Meeting ID and link. 

 

We’ve heard that one of the symptoms of Delta, Omicron & 
Gamma is total exhaustion.  We’ve been pretty lucky that few in 
our community have contracted the C-Virus, but MANY have 
come down with the “Z-Virus” (aka Zoom Fatigue).  As such, 
we are taking a break from the Thurs Meeting for Worship for 
the next few months, as we consider being back “in-person” and 
“on-site” (and putting the new addition to work).  Stay tuned as 
we reassess, but Sun and Tues will continue for now! 

Click the image to access the book club page for more info. 
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